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EUCUD AVENUE AND PARKVIEW PLACE
ST. LOUIS. MO. 63110 (314) 367-8700
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James G. Keppler, Director
United States Nuclear

Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road -

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

Regarding your request of Noveraber 27, for a response to
IB Bulletin No. 79-19, I hereby inforn you that our uses
of radioactive materials do not generate any significant
amounts of low-level radioactive wastes that require
packaging, transport and burial.

Additionally under itera 9:

1. No low-level radioactive waste shipments were
made in 1978 or the first six nonths of 1979.

2. No quantities of radioactive waste were shipped.

3. No liquid low-level radioactive wastes were
generated.

I trust this will satisfy our requirement to respond to
the above mentioned bulletin.

Yours truly,
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Lester G. Bruns, Ph.D.
Chemistry / Biology Divisions

2141 214
cc: Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Washington, D.C.
.
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